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This Ladies-Only Ride is hosted 
by Motorcycle Princess Jennifer 
Sievers. The event first took place 
in 2018 and has been a popular & 
fun annual ride ever since. 

In addition to some pretty 
amazing costumes, some of the 

ladies decorate their bikes as well. It makes for quite a sight for 
other motorists as the pack of witches makes their way down 
the road. 

This year, the riders met up at J&P Cycles in Scottsdale 
on Sunday October 20. Kickstands up at 10am and they were 
headed on a route through Fountain Hills & Rio Verde before 
landing at the Mountain View Pub in Cave Creek for lunch. 

Follow the Motorcycle Princess Group on facebook to see 
what fun Princess Jennifer is planning next. 

Witches Ride 2024

https://azridersouthwest.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/451340645464454
https://www.facebook.com/groups/451340645464454

